Dear Families,
We are thankful for you!

As we prepare to take time off from school November 22-24, 2023 for the
Thanksgiving Recess, we are gra’reful for everyone who has helped keep a
consistent routine for showmg up to school wh|Ie suppor‘rmg students and

families.

activities are predlc’roble ond meIhCIF A c 5|s"fen’r dclly schedule and
oble doy Schedules and
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Engage in Iearnmg

As long as your chlld is healthy, it is essenhal »ct they are in school when

school is in session. Every doy of school |s o |rhpbrfonf opportunity for

students fo learn as well as connec’r WITh ’rhelr peers and their teachers.

e If your family or your child needs support, please reach out to Mr.
Johnson, Mrs. Lanotte or Mr. Carlos in the office for help.

e We look forward to seeing you again when school resumes on
Monday, November 27, 2023.

Thank you for partnering with us and may these days off be restfull

Sincerely,
Steve Johnsson, Principal

Anissa Upshaw-Lanotte, Co-Principal



